
High School News
Interested in online Dual Credit courses for the Winter Term? 
Please contact Mrs. Falzetta and/or Mrs. Sheila Johnson for 
more information and be sure to check out the Grade Google 
Classroom or the attached presentation for more details. 
Applications are due no later than February 2, 2022.
Attention all Grade 9-12 students! If you are wanting to make 
changes to your Semester 2 schedule, come see Mrs. 
Falzetta in Room 131 and/or book a meeting using the 
following link: https://afalzetta.youcanbook.me The last day to 
Add/Drop both Core/Option Courses is February 18, 2022.
Would your child benefit from some peer tutoring for the 
upcoming semester? Please contact Mrs. Sheila Johnson for 
more information.

Upcoming Dates and Deadlines

Jan 31 - No School 
Feb 1 - First Day of Semester 2
Feb 2 - Drama Club Meeting - Noon Rm120

Kodiak Review
Jan 31 - Feb 4, 2022
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403.337.3326 
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Nurse’s Notes - 
Information provided by 
our Public Health School Nurse, 
Jasmine Buchanan

Basketball Fees

Please login to your QuickPay account to 
review and pay your basketball fees.

Kodiak apparel is 
now available 
through your 
Student QuickPay 
account

Drama Club

Drama Club Meeting 
Wednesday, February 2nd at 12 pm in 

Room 120 (last room on the south side in the high school 
wing). This meeting will be about auditions and other plans for 

the spring production 

Auditions of the Drama Club's 
spring production will be after school on 
February 10th in Room 120 (last room on the 
south side in the high school wing). Please ensure that you 
have signed up for a slot and gotten your audition script in 
advance. 

Science Fair

Listen to announcements for an upcoming 
meeting about Science Fair. Interested 

Grade 5-12 students will receive 
information at the meeting about 
registering for the Central Alberta 

Regional Science Fair, which is being held 
virtually on March 26.

HSS Art is running a HS student art exhibition 
at the Public Library! It features artwork from 

Art 9, Art 10, Art 20, and Art 30. The exhibition 
will be running for the month of February.

Semester 1 Book Return

High School students 
please remember to 
return your semester 1 
text books and library 
books!

Superintendent’s 
Message
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